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February 11, 2020 

 

 

Port Glasgow Yacht Club  

c/o Ron Fox, President 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Fox, 

 

 

At its meeting on February 11, 2020, Elgin County Council considered your request for County Council’s support 

of the Port Glasgow Marina.  Please be advised of the following notice of motion passed by Elgin County Council 

at its meeting on February 11, 2020: 

 

 

 

Resolved that Elgin County Council provide a letter of support for the Port Glasgow Yacht Club – Port 

Glasgow Marina’s request for assistance from the Federal and Provincial Governments.   

 

 

 

      Moved by: Councillor McPhail 

      Seconded by: Councillor Purcell 

 

 

- Motion Carried.  

 

 

I have included a copy of the letter of support for your Distribution. 

 

 

 

Yours Very Truly, 

 

 
Warden Dave Mennill 

 

 

                               cc. Elgin County Council 

                                     Mayor McPhail, Municipality of West Elgin  
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February 11, 2020 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re: Support for Port Glasgow Marina 

 

 

At its meeting on February 11, 2020, Elgin County Council resolved to provide a letter of support for the Port 

Glasgow Marina’s request for assistance from the Federal and Provincial Governments.   

 

Port Glasgow is located on Lake Erie’s north shore between Erieau and Port Stanley.  The marina is an 80-slip 

facility that offers three (3) launch ramps and nearby attractions including full service shopping and restaurants 

in Rodney and West Lorne.  This economic driver is a vital attraction in Western Elgin.   

 

A number of important concerns are raised by the Board of Directors Port Glasgow Yacht Club in a report 

shared with County Council, including ensuring safe access to Lake Erie through the Marina.   

 

The Port Glasgow Marina is seeking Federal and Provincial funding to support continued and safe access of 

residents to all of the incredible benefits of Lake Erie.  Elgin County Council urges you to designate Port 

Glasgow as a harbour, and ask that you consider providing funds which will ensure the marina remains viable 

and continues to be an economic driver for Elgin County. 

 

Yours Very Truly, 

 

 
 

Warden Dave Mennill 

 

 

                cc. Elgin County Council 

                      Mayor McPhail, Municipality of West Elgin  
 


